
 

 

WQ.511/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS  

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 12th NOVEMBER 2019 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister provide members with the number and roles of any non-police officers working for the 

States of Jersey Police Professional Standards department? 

 

 
Answer 

 

There is one non-police officer working in the Professional Standards department at the States of Jersey 

Police. The role is investigative. 

 

 

 

 


